
	

	

	

Torres Martinez Gaming Commission 
3089 Norm Niver Road 

Salton Sea Beach, CA  92274 
(760) 395-1200 EXT 7135 

(760) 395-0415 FAX 
	

	

The following is a vacancy on the Torres Martinez Gaming Commission (TMGC). 
Gaming Commissioners serve a three-year term and the following is required for the 
current vacancy: 

1. Must have at least five (5) or more years of law enforcement experience or casino 
gaming experience, or a bachelor’s degree in criminal justice or related field and at least 
three years of law enforcement experience or casino gaming experience; 

2. Must have at least five (5) years management or regulatory experience within the 
private sector, a gaming facility, or a governmental agency;  

3. Must have no less than a Bachelor’s degree in accounting or a related field and at 
least five (5) years of accounting experience.  

4. Must be an enrolled member of the Torres Martinez Desert Cahuilla Indians Tribe and 
must show proof of a High School Diploma or Equivalency. . (“VACANT”) 

Note: Interested individuals must be deemed suitable by the TMGC after the completion 
of a comprehensive background investigation. 

Gaming Commissioners are not employees and do not receive a salary. Interested 
individuals must file a statement of interest letter (emails are not acceptable) with the 
TMGC. This letter must reflect an individual’s qualifications and interest in serving as a 
Gaming Commission Member. The Statement of Interest letters must be submitted to 
Mr. Teddy Taylor, Interim Gaming Commission Chairman, at the above address. 
Questions regarding this position can be directed to Mr. Teddy Taylor at 
ttaylor@tmtanf.org . 

 

	

	


